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CUSTOMER NOTICE 

20 JUNE OF 2023 

 

CIPC INTERNET LINKS ARE DOWN 

 

The CIPC is currently unable to process certain transactions (delay in tax registrations for new 

companies as well as tax number enquiries), due to internet links used by CIPC being down.  

 

All CIPC branches (Johannesburg, Cape Town and Pretoria) are impacted by this problem and 

are unable to assist customers. Customers are encouraged to use online platforms for transacting. 

 

The issue has been escalated to the Internet Service Provider and is currently being attended to, 

to ensure a speedily resolution.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

CIPC ICT 

http://www.cipc.co.za/

